
                             
 

Lake Orion Community Schools 

  Interoffice Memo 
  from the Office of the Assistant Superintendent 

of Teaching and Learning 
  
  
To:  Heidi Mercer, Superintendent 
       
From:  Andrew Towlerton 
  Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning 
 
Date:  December 20, 2024 
 
RE:  International Field Trip Request – LOHS 
 
 
 
Attached please find the following international field trip request for Board 
approval: 
 
 LOHS CTE Students 
 Italy – see attached 
  
 Students: 10-20 
 

Chaperones: 1 currently but more will be added depending on number of 
students attending 

 
 Date(s) of trip: June 15, 2026, to June 23, 2026 
 
 Days missed: 0 
 
 Staff/Trip Leader: Sharon Spencer 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 














